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Dear Mr. Yeoman:

Further to your letter dated May 29, 2002, I am enclosing copies of inspection reports on the
Canadian Zinc property from 1980 to present.

Please note that the earlier inspection reports refer to the now defunct Cadillac Mines (who held
the land use permits as opposed to surface leases at the site), and prior holders of the leases
besides Canadian Zinc Corporation. If you have any questions on any of the inspection reports, I
would ask that you contact our District Manager Mr. Ed Hornby at the South Mackenzie District
Office. Mr. Hornby can be reached at 669-2761.

Yours truly,

(06NN

Annette McRobert
Director,
Operations

ce: Malcolm Swallow, President & CEO, CZN (inspection report enclosed)
Ed Homby, District Manager
David Livingstone, Director, RRE
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